COLUMBIA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

Please take notice that there will be a meeting of the Columbia Economic Development Corporation Board on June 26, 2018 at 8:30am at 4303 Route 9, Hudson, NY 12534 for the purpose of discussing any business presented to the Corporation for consideration.
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